Felisha Anderson

From: Matthew Beckett <mdbeckett@bcbe.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 1:04 PM

To: Felisha Anderson

Subject: Request to waive park usage fee

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Baldwin County Commission,

| am writing this email as a request to waive the park usage fee at Baldwin County Bicentennial Park. The Cross Country
team at Baldwin County High School would like to use/reserve Baldwin County Bicentennial Park on October 17, 2024
with two high school cross country races being held in the afternoon. We would expect approximately 1,000 people
(including athletes, coaches, family/friends) to be in attendance for the cross country meet.

Thank you for your consideration.
Matt Beckett

Cross Country Coach
Baldwin County High School



